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News Release  

 

Chiefs in Val d’Or attending meeting 
regarding abuses by police officers 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Kenténha/October 2015) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro 
Norton, along with Chiefs Bobby Patton and Martin Leborgne, are attending an 
emergency meeting of Quebec chiefs and leaders being held today in Val d’Or.  
 
The meeting was called to address the issue of allegations of physical and 
sexual abuse by some members of the Sûreté du Quebec against aboriginal 
women in the area. The area is largely populated by members of both the 
Algonquin and Cree Nations. 
 
A television report broadcast last week uncovered allegations of abuse by 
several police officers. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca  
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